
Sixth Bargaining Session: 
 
On July 19th the parties reviewed the written version of the July 13th proposal.  
The Union asked clarifying questions concerning the Universities proposal; including the methodology 
and reasons for the University’s proposal on how to use the $500 FTE monies. The Union requested the 
next session be two weeks out.  
 
Fifth Bargaining Session: 
 
On July 13th the University verbally presented a concept for a counter proposal on how to use $500 FTE 
pool monies. 
 
Fourth Bargaining Session: 
 
On June 29th the Union provided a written proposal for the expenditure of the $500 FTE pool monies. 
The parties reviewed the proposal and the University asked clarifying questions concerning the Union’s 
methodology and/or criteria on how they divided pool monies. 
The University committed to providing a counter proposal for the next session.  
 


